
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 To: Donna Oberg 

 From: Elizabeth Janowiak 

 Date: March 6, 2013 

 

Please submit this purchase information to the BOE for the March 11
th

 meeting.   
 

A component of the second phase of the Technology Capital Outlay Plan targets replacing 

antiquated desktop computers in various locations throughout the district. Inventory records, 

including computer age, warranty, and hardware specifications, as well as the expected use of the 

computers systems by staff and students, have been evaluated in determining which systems 

present a need for replacement. This particular purchase will provide new computers to be 

installed in the computer lab at Heartland Elementary School, the second multi-purpose lab at 

each of our middle schools, as well as update computers in some of the offices throughout the 

district.   

 

Depending on the hardware capabilities of the system being replaced, these older computers (age 

range from 2000-2006) that are being replaced will either be redistributed to areas of the district 

that require less system functionality, will be broken down and used for spare parts, or will be 

recycled in accordance with electronics recycling mandates.   

 

As we continue to implement the second phase of our technology capital improvements the 

following computer purchase is submitted for your information.   

 

Equipment Qty  Total Amount  

HP Compaq Pro 6300 Desktop PC 120 $69,840.00 

Total  $69,840.00 

IL State Contract Pricing provided thru Heartland Business Systems 

 

Please let me know if additional information is needed. 

Elizabeth Janowiak 

Director of Technology 

Geneva School District 

304 

227 N. Fou 

227 N. Fourth Street 

Geneva, Illinois 60134 

630/463-3070 

630/463-3079 (fax) 

 


